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“Is Present Reality: The Super-Science of the Transcendental Value,” is the third book in the 
Discovering the Vastly Integrated Processes Inside Nature Series. It follows the first book, 
“What is Divine Energy,” which discusses the science of everything, and “What is Present 
Reality,” which discusses managing the limits of science. Moving forward with “Is Present 
Reality,” we get to look at a metaphysical overview of biology, physics, and management 
science.  Being able to see these sciences tied together from a metaphysical perspective is 
fascinating. 
 
In this text, there is an in depth discussion beginning with how the present is a multidimensional 
reality. Past divine planning helped shape this current multidimensional reality.  Extending 
beyond the present is a multidimensional entity. This entity forms the present and provides an 
energy that takes us into the eternal future. Our physical body, intellectual body, mental body 
and astral body are all discussed as Multidimensional entities. While many topics are covered in 
this book, I found this area the most fascinating. I feel compelled to learn more, because I know 
that this knowledge will help me guide my reality. Tapping into this knowledge is the key.  
 
“Is Present Reality,” provides answers relating to our present reality, however, these answers are 
not easily found on the surface of the material. Readers who are searching for in depth answers 
will appreciate the amount of information that Gupta incorporates into his texts. Like the other 
books in the Discovering the Vastly Integrated Processes Inside Nature Series, reading this 
material will take time and a lot of thought processing. I recommend reading each section 
carefully and journaling your thoughts. My mind continued to process the information that I had 
received, even after I took breaks from reading. My dreams were also very interesting. I felt as if 
my subconscious was trying to guide me to gain greater understanding of what I was learning. I 
still have a long way to go with fully comprehending everything. The colorful graphics that are 
included help a lot with some of this. Journaling is definitely assisting me with organizing my 
thoughts. I know that I will continue to refer back to different areas for further review.   
 
I continue to be both fascinated and thirsty to see how metaphysics, the supernatural, and science 
are connected to my present reality. 
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